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From:
Sent: Sunday, 16 July 2023 6:45 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130
I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear whomever it may concern,
My name is and | live in . | am writing to you to raise my concerns about the waste transfer station that is

being proposed to be built at 109A Church St Lidéombe. Lidcombe is a major residential area and is not suitable for waste transfer processing - it will have a
high impact on surrounding residents and areas including traffic, roads, noise and odour. As a resident in the area, | am highly concerned about the possible

impacts and the ongoing issues that might arise from have a large waste transfer station nearby and | strongly believe that it should be built in an industrial
area with less residential and commercial facilities in the vicinity.

I would like to note for the record that as a resident of Lidcombe, | am strongly opposed to the waste transfer station being built in the area.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kind regards,
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